CARROLL MAGNET MIDDLE SCHOOL

PUBLIC SCHOOL SYSTEM

l WAKE COUNTY

Principal Message for January 6, 2023
Greetings Carroll Families,
Happy New Year to all! | hope everyone had a restful break.

Monday, January 16" is a holiday to celebrate Martin Luther King Jr. School will be
closed on this day.

It was brought to our attention today that many students are involved in group chats
on a variety of social media platforms. We have seen many inappropriate photos and
images on many students’ phones. | ask that you please monitor your child’s use of
these platforms and please discuss the ramifications of posting inappropriate images.
Your attention and support is greatly appreciated to help us continue to keep a healthy
and safe school environment.

Carroll Athletic Information can be found here.
Basketball vs. Pine Hollow MS at Carroll MS -Thursday, January 12" at 4:00 pm.

The December PTA Newsletter can be found at https://www.smore.com/1jxywq

Carroll Magnet Middle School Week at a Glance (WAG) can be accessed here. You
should be able to see the standards and competencies that have been accessed so far
this quarter. To view interim progress, please look for these standards and
competencies. If you have questions about your child’s progress, please reach out to
your child’s teacher. You are encouraged to schedule conferences if needed.

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.

Yours,

Tina Zarzecki
Work Hard. Be Kind.
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